
From: Frank.Kartmann@amwater.com [mailto:Frank.Kartmann@amwater.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 08, 2012 3:06 PM 
To: Reed, Steven 
Subject: RE: Communication on PPP Possibilities in KCMO 
 
Steve: 
 
I am writing to inform you and would appreciate you sharing with the commissioners that 
Missouri American Water has been engaged in discussions with various stakeholders in Kansas 
City, Missouri regarding the availability of opportunities for possible public private partnerships 
between us and the city of Kansas City relating to its water and/or wastewater systems.  These 
meetings have been introductory and exploratory in nature and have involved conceptual 
discussions of possible public private partnership arrangements.  It is our understanding that 
Ingram's Magazine and the Kansas City Star will be publishing articles in the next several days 
in which the City's water and wastewater systems will be discussed.  It is very possible that 
Missouri American Water and its activity in Kansas City I described above may be mentioned in 
these articles.  As such, I wanted to make you aware of this.  Please let me know if you have any 
questions. 
 
Regards, 
Frank 
 
Frank L. Kartmann 
President 
Missouri American Water 
 
727 Craig Road 
St. Louis, MO   63141 
Office:314-996-2325 
Cell:  314-630-5945 
Fax:  314-432-7824 


